
 

SCHOOL OF HUMANITIES 

DEPARTMENT OF JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION 

 

Ref: H/JMC/Holiday/116                   Notice           Date: 09-04-2022 

 

It is being notified for information to all the students and faculty members of the 

department that university shall remain close on 11
th

 April (Monday) 2022 on account 

of Ramnavmi Procession and Visarjan. However, note that 3
rd

  Saturday that is 16
th

 April 

 will be a normal full working day.  

 

Copy To:         

 PS to hon’ble Vice Chancellor              Dr. Rahul Amin 

 PS to hon’ble Director                  Programme Coordinator (JMC) 

 Academic Coordinator                            School of Humanities  

 All concerned  

 AJU website      

 Office file 

 Notice board 

 ERP coordinator 
Students group (WhatsApp)    


